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13 September 2024 
 
VSBL Club Presidents & Secretaries 
Via email 
 
Re: VSBL Season Update 
 
Dear VSBL Club Presidents & Secretaries, 
 
Fixture Updates 
As I am sure many clubs are aware, there has been a lot of work going into the fixtures, and we are 
finally able to publish them on our website. Most of these be live on GameDay today. 
There have been a few clubs that have withdrawn teams and a few that have added teams, and 
while we have tried as much as possible to limit re-draws, there are a few instances where an 
opponent may have changed, a bye was filled, or a bye created. We ask clubs carefully review these 
changes. 
 
Junior Fixtures 
Junior fixtures are finally at a stage where we can begin creating them. We are hopeful to have these 
fixtures out to clubs shortly. 
 
Registrations 
A reminder to all players, coaches, officials and volunteers need to be registered to be covered by 
insurance. This includes pre-season training and is required for new players and existing players 
regardless of if they have played Winter. 
 
Umpire Seminar 
As a reminder, the 2024 BV Umpire Seminar is set for 21-22 September at Knox Baseball Club. If 
you’re interested in becoming an umpire and completing our Community Umpire Course, or you 
wish to brush up on your skills behind the plate, we would love to see you there. Please click HERE to 
register. 
 
As always, if you have any questions, please reach out to the office.  
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Chet Gray 
Chief Executive Officer  
Baseball Victoria  
p: (03) 9645 8000  
a: Melbourne Ballpark, Merton Street, Altona Meadows, VIC, 3028 
w: baseballvictoria.com.au   
e: ceo@baseballvictoria.com.au   
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